
From obs: "We were ice climbing on Mummy 3 and 4 yesterday and as we looked across the valley to Mount
Bole, we could see evidence of avalanche activity on the NE aspect of the peak. It looked quite big in length but
could tell a depth from that far away." Photo: R. Dorn

Photo taken 12/14/23. Avalanche likely released the previous weekend, around 12/9/23. 
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Avalanche Details: Natural Avalanche on Mount Bole
Northern Gallatin, 2023-12-15

http://www.billingsgazette.comwww.mtavalanche.com/node/29541

